
 

 

 

 

 

Friday 30th April 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers of Cedar Class, 

 

I am writing to inform you that we have appointed a teacher to temporarily replace 

Mrs Attwood while she is on maternity leave.  Her name is Miss Davis and she  

will be starting with us after half term on Monday 7th June.  Miss Davis will be popping 

into school a few times over the next few weeks to meet the children and familiarise 

herself with our school.  Before Mrs Attwood begins her maternity leave, she will ensure 

that Miss Davis knows everything she needs to know regarding Cedar class. 

  

 I know that you will all join me in wishing Mrs Attwood the best of luck when she begins 

her maternity leave. 

  

Yours sincerely. 

 

 

Linda Barbuti 

Head of School. 

 

 


